
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

September 2019 

 

Dear Parents /Carers 

 

Parent Information Evening – How better to support your child in KS4 – Thursday 19 September 2019 at 7pm- 

main school hall 

 

You are invited to an Information Evening next Thursday.  The purpose of this meeting is to provide useful 

information regarding how you can support the school to support your child through KS4. We will cover a range of 

topics which include: 

 

 Exam feedback 2019.  

 Making good progress – Homework and Revision.  

 Share Point & Tracking 

 Warlingham Sixth Form College  

 Handling the pressure. 

 Careers and Work Experience.  

 

There will be an opportunity to ask senior members of staff any questions at the end of the session. There is no 

need to book a seat, please just turn up. We understand that sometimes leaving work and traffic can make it 

difficult to get to the start of the session. Could I ask that parents fill the far side of the hall on arrival, so that 

parents arriving later can more easily find a seat, without interrupting the presentations for the people already 

present? Thank you in advance for your co-operation with this and we look forward to welcoming you next 

Thursday.  Please be aware that this information evening is primarily aimed at parents/carers of year 10 students. 

Yours sincerely 

                                                                 

Mr P. Weston                                                                                                   Mr P Seward 
Head of Year 10 / Student Achievement Coordinator                             Deputy Headteacher       
 

 

 


